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PremierClubs are really seeing the benefits of their free access to the ClubSpark management tool.

ClubSpark allows clubs to easily create a responsive, mobile-friendly website free of third-party adverts, as well
as the ability to take online payments and bookings and keep in touch with their members using the free email
function.

Free access to ClubSpark is one of the benefits of becoming a Table Tennis England PremierClub.

We think it provides a fantastic tool to help clubs with their day-to-day activity, but don’t just take our word for
it, here’s what the leaders of some of our PremierClubs are saying:

Luke Moffat, Chair and founder of JLM Table Tennis Academy: “I absolutely love the functionality of our new
ClubSpark website. We have only been using it for a short while but it has already had a huge impact on club
life. It’s so user friendly and easy to customise it to the needs of your club.

“I am so happy with the appearance of our new website. We are able to take payment for club tournaments,
coaching sessions, training camps and membership fees. It’s saved so much time.

“Would recommend this to any club that wants to their operation to the next level. I am very appreciative of
Table Tennis England for providing PremierClubs with this fantastic opportunity.”

Click here to visit the JLM website

https://clubs.tabletennisengland.co.uk/jlmttacademy


Oxford Community TTC have also begun using ClubSpark, particularly the website function, membership
registration and advertising events.

Club secretary Anne Borrowdale said: “ClubSpark’s been very useful in enabling us to get set up quickly as a
new club. I’d recommend other clubs to try using ClubSpark. You don’t have to be used to designing websites,
it’s intuitive and Table Tennis England have a good set of instructions for using it and getting set up.

“If you’re a PremierClub, it comes as part of your membership. It’s worth giving it a go – you’ll get a website that
looks smart and does the job for you.”

Click here to visit the Oxford website

The ability to tailor-make a club website is a big selling point for Rugby TTC, who have been using ClubSpark for
around four months. Secretary Jo Outhwaite said: “People are pleased to see the new website. It’s got a lot more
club information – before, there was much more national information and adverts that we couldn’t filter out,
whereas the ClubSpark website is much more informative for our members.

“I’d definitely recommend it because you can develop it exactly as you want to present your club.”

Click here to visit the Rugby website

PremierClubs are able to access ClubSpark for free and can register by clicking here.

To find out more about this and all the other benefits of PremierClub status, click here.
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